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Activity Overview 

 

Date Group Activity Time 

18-04 A - 8 Good Friday, students 

free 

School closed, 

Daycare open 

21-04 A - 8 Easter Monday, 

students free 

School closed, 

Daycare also closed 

27-04  Kings Day  

22-04 until 02-5 A - 8 May holiday, students 

free  

School closed, 

Daycare open 

04-05  Remembrance Day  

05-05 A - 8 Liberation Day, 

students free 

School closed, 

Daycare also closed  

06-05 A - 8 Study day, students 

free  

School closed, 

Daycare open 

07-05  

A - 8 

Lice check  

11-05  Mother's Day  

14-05 A - 8 Sport day  

19-05 8 Traffic exam 11.00 - Downtown 

21-05 A - 8 Reserve sport day  

19 until 23-05  Avond4daagse (4 

evening walks) 
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28-05  Study day, students 

free 

School closed, 

Daycare open 

29 and 30-05 A - 8 Ascension Day and 

free day  

29-05: School and 

daycare closed 

30-05: School closed, 

Daycare open 

05-06  Day of the TSO  

09 until 13-06 A - 8 Pentecost holiday School closed, 

Daycare open, but not 

on  09-06  

15-06  Fathers Day  

16 until 27-06 3 - 8 Cito (test) weeks  

18-06  Coffee morning  8.30-9.30 - 

IB-building 
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New Students   

 

Name Group 

Sofiaan gr. A 

Sef gr. D 

 

 

Opvang-/ schoolverlaters 

 

The following children have left our school. They have 

moved abroad. Have fun at your new school. 

 

Naam Groep 

Emma gr. 4 

Floriana gr. 3/4 

Aqesha gr. 5/6 

Aina gr. 7 

 

 

 

 



 

​ Have you found us on Instagram 

      (ikc.de.eglantier.delft)? 

​ Or are you friends with us on Facebook (IKC De  

      Eglantier Voorhof)? 

 

We post weekly about school, special events and fun facts.  

 

 

 

Notifications 

 

 

Daycare 

 

 

Farewell to Miss Femke 

After the May holidays we say goodbye to Miss Femke. She 

has found a nice new challenge in mental health care and will 

continue her career there. Of course we are very happy for 

her, but we will miss her warm presence, dedication and 

commitment at school. 

Wednesday, May 15 is her last working day with us. We 

would like to put her in the spotlight and say goodbye 

together with the children and colleagues. 

We wish Ms. Femke lots of success and pleasure in her new job! 

 

Message from the parent committee 

On Monday, April 7, there was another OC meeting. We would 

like to share with you what was discussed. 

- For the OC it would be nice to have some more parents there. 

We are still missing parents of children from the preschool, 

but parents from other groups are also welcome. Hereby a call: 

Are you interested? Mail to 

oceglantier@kinderopvangmorgen.nl. 

- The departure of Femke and Maxime has been discussed. This is of course 

very unfortunate and we will miss them very much. As OC we wish Femke and 

Maxime all the best with their new challenges. 

- A new employee has joined us, Hajer. 

- In the improvement meter the entire daycare received an average score of 

8.4! 

- The improvement meter will be completed more often, but all input from 

parents is welcome. 

 



- The GGD has already approved three of the four groups. The last group is still 

awaiting the visit. 

- We discussed communication through the parent app. Certainly not negative, 

but there are some areas for improvement. 

- The plan for new playground equipment in the schoolyards. 

The next OC meeting will be on Monday, June 23, 2025. You are welcome to 

attend. Do you have any questions or comments? Please email 

oceglantier@kinderopvangmorgen.nl. 

Greetings, 

The Parent Committee Brigitte, Renske and Chantal 

 

 

 

Signing in and out: why it's important? 

Together we provide a pleasant and well-organized care. An important part of 

this is signing your child in or out on time. This applies both during holidays at 

the nursery and the BSO, and on school-free days and study days at the BSO. 

By knowing in time which children are or are not present, we can better plan our 

schedules. This helps us to have sufficient and trusted staff in the group, to 

coordinate activities properly and to provide a safe and pleasant environment for 

each child. 

It also prevents surprises in the daily staffing, which benefits the quality of our 

care. Checking in and out is easy via the parent app Konnect. 

 

 

 

BSO May Vacation - Magic & Rainbows! 

The May holiday is coming up and at the BSO we are 

ready for it! We have come up with two super fun 

theme weeks full of creativity, fun and adventure: 

Week 1: Harry Snotter - Enter the magical world of 

spells, mysterious creatures and crazy experiments! 

Week 2: Rainbow - A colorful week full of merriment, 

glitter and rainbow fun! 

And of course that includes an outing! 

​ - The 7+ kids are going to have a blast at Bounce Valley - 

jumping, climbing and bouncing away! 

​ - The 4-7 year olds will go bowling, including lights, music and 

of course lots of fun. 

Preparations are almost complete and we can't wait to have a 

fantastic vacation with the children! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Education 

 

 

Sports Day 

As you know, we will have our field day on Wednesday, May 14. All children are 

expected at 8:15 that day at Full Speed, Kerkpolderpad 5, 6025 EB. To avoid the 

reception area becoming crowded and 

cluttered, please bring your child(ren) up to 

the gate and say goodbye there. 

We expect the parents who have signed up to 

come and help at 8:10. 

At 12.00 the field day is over and you can 

come back to pick up your child. Those who like 

it can come a little earlier to get a taste of 

the atmosphere. From 11.30 the gates are open 

again. 

If you are not picking up your child yourself, 

please inform the babysitter, BSO, grandparents, etc. that your child needs to 

be picked up at Full speed. 

More information will follow later via Social Schools. Volunteer parents will also 

receive separate information. 

 

 

 

Visit to the Zoo 

On Friday, April 11, the kindergarteners concluded their 

“Wild Animals” theme with a visit to Blijdorp Zoo. With 

three buses we left in the morning towards Blijdorp. The 

weather was beautiful and the children were looking forward 

to it. 

We enjoyed the animals and of course the children played in 

the playground. The way back in the bus was a lot quieter. 

Tired but satisfied we went back to school. Some children 

were so tired that they fell asleep on the bus. 

 

 

 

Free to pick up 

We received a bike seat from a parent. It is no longer used, but 

it is a waste to throw away. We would like to make someone else 

happy with it. Can you put the seat to good use? It can be picked 

up for free at building RH 917. First come first served. 

 

 

 

 

Culture menu May holiday activities 2025 

Join activities in the participating museums of the 

Culture menu and go out in your May holiday! 

 



Take a quick look through the link below to see what activities for children and 

families are available in the participating museums during the May vacation. 

 

https://cultuurmenu.nl/meivakantie-activiteiten-2025/?utm_source=mailpoet&u

tm_medium=email&utm_source_platform=mailpoet&utm_campaign=nieuwsbrief-p

rojectenbureau-haagse-musea-apr-25 

 

 

 

 

The Easter weekend is just around the corner. We wish everyone a 

happy Easter and for those who have time off also a happy holiday. 

After the holidays there will be another Librijn study day on 

Tuesday, May 6. We will see all children again on Wednesday, May 

7. 
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